

111111112:01

this is the day"

step into the light™

December 28, 2012

Edward Scott The Henry Armstrong Foundation 2007 Wilshire Blvd Ste 727 Los Angeles, CA 90057-3580

Board of Directors

Chairman R. Stephen Doan, Esq.

Vice Chairman Ali Razi

President & CEO Larry L. Adamson

Secretary David R. Doan

Directors
Saul Alvarado
Ed Begley, Jr.
Russ Charvonia
Katherine Chrisman
Ronald Koretz, M. D.
Vic Majarian
Kristina "Tina" Olson
Ronald Robinson
Mark S. Rothstein
Tom Smith
Steve Watson

Managing Director Clancy Imislund

Director Emeritus H. Herbert Wilkins Dear Mr. Scott:

Thank you for your recent gift to The Midnight Mission. Your generous support will allow us to continue to provide our life-changing programs and services to those who are most in need in the Los Angeles area.

For nearly 100 years, The Midnight Mission has given hope, restored faith and strengthened the resolve of those individuals who have found themselves with nowhere else to turn. We have relied solely on private donors, such as you, to help us serve the homeless and near-homeless community of Skid Row with empathy and respect, ensuring that the basic necessities of life are made available to anyone that walks through our doors, free of charge.

We are especially grateful for our donors during these difficult economic times and we appreciate your altruism in support of our cause. Your donation will help provide over 2,000 hot meals per day, afford safe nights of sleep, return those suffering from drug and alcohol addiction to a life of self-sufficiency, keep families together through transitional housing, and offer new opportunities through education and job placement services.

On behalf of all of us at The Midnight Mission, and the thousands of men, women and children we serve every day, thank you for making a difference.

Our despect appreciation

Larry Adamson

Sincerely,

President and CEO